
UCL Chamber Music Club 
Chair’s Report, 2022-23 
 
Membership 

¶ The club has 180 subscribing members currently, of whom 59 are in the ‘staff (or 
other)’  category and 121 are students. 
 

Concerts 

¶ There were 15 concerts during the year (6 in Term 1, 6 in Term 2, 3 in Term 3). 

¶ Attendance was variable, some of the concerts coinciding with strikes in London’s 
transport systems or by UCL’s campus unions. 



committee for their hard work and dedication to the club.  (Apologies to Gillian and 
to Jill House for the previous error, and to Maria for mis-spelling her name 
previously.) 

¶ We welcome Amy Winterbottom as incoming Music Society President 

¶ The officers (Andrew Fisher – chair, Diana Hughes – Secretary, Sergei Chebankov – 
Treasurer) are all willing and eligible to serve again in 2023-24, as are the remaining 
members of the committee. 

¶ Require at least two further new committee members (and up to 8) in order to keep 
committee at the normally expected size (between 9 and 15). 

¶ Three members have indicated a willingness to stand for the committee in 2023-4 
(Soffia Nicholas – student, Chris Waudby and Maria Kiladi – both staff).  If all are 
elected, this will take the size of the committee (including the officers) to ten. 

 
Future plans 

¶ Continue concert programme; 

¶ Further taster day(s), including potentially baroque and voice-focused sessions; 

¶ Coached sessions, starting with one focused on piano accompaniment; 

¶ Improve practice room booking and access; 

¶ Appropriate celebration of the 150th 


